
From: SANTE CONSULT-C2 
Sent: jeudi 3 décembre 2020 08:20 
To: SANTE HPP 
Cc:  (SANTE); SANTE CONSULT-C2 
Subject: FW: To  : Invitation to MSF webinar - on 10 

December 2020 at 11:30 CET, Brussels time 

From: @msf.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 2, 2020 5:59 PM 
To: SANTE CONSULT-C2 <SANTE-CONSULT-C2@ec.europa.eu> 
Cc: @msf.org> 
Subject: RE: To : Invitation to MSF webinar - on 10 December 2020 at 
11:30 CET, Brussels time 

Dear , 

On behalf of , thank you very much for the invitation to speak on 10 December at 
your webinar on Protecting vulnerable populations from COVID-19. I can hereby confirm Inma’s 
participation.  

In the description of the event, you can refer to her as , Médecins Sans Frontières, 
Representative to the EU and NATO   

For the title of her intervention, we would only suggest a slight change from migrant centers to 
migrants and refugees.  “Supporting the COVID-19 response for vulnerable populations: nursing 
homes and migrants and refugees” 

Thanks again and kind regards,  

Médecins Sans Frontières | International Office 
Rue de l'Arbre Bénit - Gewijde-Boomstraat 46  | 1050 Brussels | Belgium  
Phone :  | Mobile : 
Email : @msf.org   

From: SANTE-CONSULT-C2@ec.europa.eu <SANTE-CONSULT-C2@ec.europa.eu>  
Sent: lundi 30 novembre 2020 14:03 
To: @msf.org>; @msf.org> 
Cc: SANTE-CONSULT-C2@ec.europa.eu 
Subject: To  : Invitation to MSF webinar - on 10 December 2020 at 
11:30 CET, Brussels time 



It is our pleasure to invite you to speak at our webinar on protecting vulnerable 
populations from COVID-19, which will take place on 10 December 2020 at 11:30 CET, 
Brussels time.    

The COVID 19 pandemic is an unprecedented challenge to our societies that touches 
every citizen in one way or another but that puts the most vulnerable among us at even 
greater risk. This webinar will focus on how to provide better protection for those who 
most need it .   

We welcome your valuable input and hope that you will be able to take this opportunity 
to inform a broad audience about your work.  See below the draft agenda for this 
webinar, with your time slot and potential presentation topic: Each speaker is limited to 
just 10 minutes, so preparation time should not be too burdensome.  

Please confirm your participation by 2 December, close of business. 

If you are able to accept this invitation, please provide a definitive title for your 
presentation (if it differs from our suggestion), along with the correct spelling of your 
name and job title.  If you are unable to accept, please suggest someone in your 
organisation who might be able to participate in your place, if appropriate.   

Many thanks in advance. 

With kind regards, 

European Commission 
DG Health and Food Safety 
Unit C2 – Health information and integration in all policies 
L-2920 Luxembourg
HTC
11 rue Eugène Ruppert 
L-2920 Luxembourg 
+ (352)

@ec.europa.eu 

State of the Union 2020 
https://ec.europa.eu/soteu2020 



11:30 – 11:35 
Welcome  
John F. Ryan, Director Public Health, Directorate-General for Hea
Food Safety, European Commission 

11:35 – 11:45 
Keynote speech 
Stella Kyriakides, Commissioner for Health and Food Safety 

11:45– 11:55 

11:55 – 12:05 Supporting the COVID-19 response in vulnerable populatio
nursing homes and migrant centres 

, Médecins sans Frontières, UE and NATO office 

12:05 – 12:15 

12:15 – 12:25 

12:25 - 12:35 

12:35 – 12:55 Questions & Answers 

12:55 – 13:00 Closing remarks 
John F. Ryan, DG SANTE, European Commission 

out of scope

out of scope

out of scope

out of scope
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